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To: City Council

Cc: katie@sebastopolseniorcenter.org
Subject: Support for Sebastopol Senior Center
Date: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 7:29:54 PM

Dear City Council Members

I urge you to continue the City of Sebastopol's financial support for the Senior Center. When I
retired I struggled with the transition and the Senior Center provided a lifeline with its array of
classes, workshops and events. The Center is a vibrant part of our community and open to all
ages. | have been in classes at the Center where younger folks have participated and enjoyed
the community. One of them said to me, "this is a happening place". Yes, it is.

Please continue your investment in this "happening" place for all of Sebastopol.

Thank you,
Terry Garner
Sebastopol





